November 9, 2015

To Whom It May Concern;

We are writing this letter to express our extreme satisfaction by the job done by ID Project in the renovation of
the "Hotel le Bristol".

ID Project accompanied us like a true professional partner in the launch of a new beginning for the hotel. The
work done is a perfect embodiment of our designs and the final product was of exceptiona! standard. The high
quality of IDP's work is evident and reflects its expertise in all manufacturing and design aspects. Knowing that
the schedule was ambitious, we believe that it met due to the notable effort put forth by the determined IDP
team.

All along the project, IDP's experience was essential in swiftly dealing with installation difficulties and proposing
creative solutions.

Finally, we would like to thank ID Project for their unique dedication that lead to the delivery of a high quality
job while respecting a tight schedule.

I look forward to many more successful projects with ID Project in the future.

I’Kmoud

President GM Architects




